

Minutes from Pupil Voice Meeting – Friday 27 April 2018 at 1.45pm

Present: **Hannah (Chairperson)**
 Chloe W
 Rebecca
 Mrs Hatfield
 Jane M (Minutes)
 Sam

Apologies: Liam, Ashley, Paul

TASKS FROM LAST MEETING

1. House points – it was agreed to discuss this again at the next meeting. Need to consider if this is how we wish to reward and acknowledge pupil achievements? Does the system do what we want it to do? All to think how to improve the system.
2. FJ has given his permission for the Open Fundraiser. Following a brief discussion of ideas such as sponsored climbing, football, bike ride, swim, walk, it was decided a cake sale would be the best option – perhaps at Sports Day.
3. Hannah had got the lanyards and badges for Liam and Chloe
4. It was believed Thomas had asked AG to attend a meeting to discuss display board and the idea of a competition. She needs to be given a date to attend.

NEW BUSINESS

1. **School Map** – JM to bring map to next meeting to see if Pupil Voice can help update it.
2. Sam to try and sort **Chloe B's email** out
3. **Summer Party** – JH to bring folder to next meeting so committee can see what needs doing.
4. **School Radio** – this was felt to be a great idea. All to research how it would work. Ideas connected to it would be: interviews, requests, birthdays, those not attending assembly could listen in.
5. FJ has said due to data protection rules we are not allowed a camera but the school would fund an ipad for use.

TASKS

1. House points
2. Hannah to ask FJ if we can do a cake sale at sports day
3. JM to bring map to next meeting
4. Sam to help sort Chloe's email
5. JH to bring summer party folder to next meeting
6. All research school radio

Date of next meeting: Friday 18th May